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Dates:  
 

 
Last Day of Summer 

Term 
Tuesday 22 July 

 
 

INSET DAYS 14-15 
 

1 September 
24 September 
5 January 2015 
13 April 2015 
20 July 2015 

 
School Photos 

18 November 2014 
 

Heather Good – Headteacher    Richard Rosslyn – Deputy Head 

www.westovergreen.co.uk 

“Opening the gates to learning” 

Westover Green Hotline 

Have a wonderful Summer Have a wonderful Summer Have a wonderful Summer Have a wonderful Summer –––– see you on September see you on September see you on September see you on September    2222
ndndndnd
!!!!                               

Rowan class had a wonderful time at 

Hollywood Bowl last Friday.  This 
was their end of year treat as they 
were the winners of the Attendance 

League – for the second year 
running! – Well Done Rowan Class! 
 

 
We have several members of staff leaving today – Mrs Holt is retiring 
after 17 years at Westover Green,  Miss Rujas is moving to Dubai,   
Mrs Elsley is leaving to have her baby, Miss Walker is going to 

Cambridge University and Mr Mullen will be teaching in Street.  
 

Also, Miss Comley – who has been a teacher here for 15 years – has 
decided to step down as the teacher of Pear class.  Her new role will be 
working with the children whose first language is not English.  Mrs 

Rossiter will be Pear class teacher in September.  Miss Hutter (who will 
be known as Mrs Stevens) will be teaching in Beech class after the 

holidays. 

 
New staff joining us in September are:  Miss Curtis, Teaching in Cedar 

class with Mrs Braund.   Miss Monroe (HLTA), Mrs Reece (Teaching 
Assistant in Elm Class), Miss Pearce, SEN Assistant and Miss Parry EAL 

Assistant. 
 

 

There were 27 children who came to school every day this past 
school year.  This is a wonderful achievement and thanks must 
go to their parents for their encouragement and support.  The 
children where taken to McDonalds in a white Limo at 
lunchtime yesterday.  They all were extremely well behaved 
and had a great time.  Well done all of you! 

A big Thank You for all the Sainsbury’s vouchers you sent into school.  Mrs Durant has chosen 
some waterproof clothes for the children to wear during Forest School, rugby equipment and 

another PE items. 


